
We have been learning 
about…..

31.1.20



We practiced our football skills.



We went to the library



Happy birthday 
Ange!

Year 2 came to 
measure some 
of our heads.  
They are doing 
an experiment 
to discover if 
babies heads 
are bigger 
than grown 
ups. 



We celebrated Chinese New Year by 
making spring rolls.
Can you remember how you made 
them?



We are doing an 
experiment to see if eggs 
from the supermarket 
hatch.  
The eggs have been in 
the incubator for 5 days –
they have another 15 
days to go!



The children put on 
their own show!
There was a lot of 
security – because 
the show was very 
popular.



Practicing our counting. 

Remembering to move the 
objects we count!



What happened in 
the Chinese 
restaurant?





The dental team came to 
check our teeth!



We made our own 
Chinese lanterns!



What else did you learn 
about this week?




